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24th September 2024  

  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

  

Year 6 trip to Duxford  

  

A visit to IWM Duxford has been organised for Year 6 for Tuesday 5th November as part of our Arrivals and 

Departures topic.   

  

The children will leave for Duxford at 8.00am by coach so will need to be dropped at school for 7.50am to 

enable us to leave on time. We expect to return to school at approximately 3.30pm.   

  

The children are required to bring a packed lunch, a water bottle and to wear school uniform. We suggest 

that all children also bring a coat.   

  

To cover the cost of transportation for this visit, we are requesting a voluntary contribution of £15.00 

which should be paid via your online ParentPay account.   

  

If you are able to help out on the day, please let us know via a note in your child’s communication book, 

and we will confirm whether or not we require your assistance as soon as possible.  

  

If you have any concerns regarding payment, please contact the school office.   

  

Yours sincerely,  

  

Mr Dunn  

Year 6 Leader  

  

 


